
 

      

 

 

 

  

 
   
  

 
 
 
 
 
Catherine Murphy, T.D. 
Dáil Éireann, 
Leinster House, 
Kildare Street, 
Dublin 2. 
 
21st December 2023  
 
PQ: 54469/23 
 
To ask the Minister for Health the number of pharmacies operating in Dublin on a 24-hour 
basis; and if pharmacies providing a service outside of standard hours receive a subsidy 
from the HSE. -Catherine Murphy 
 
Dear Deputy Murphy, 
 
The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of 
the above Parliamentary Question (Reference 54469/23), which you submitted to the 
Minister for Health for response. 
 
The PCRS are not aware of any pharmacies that operate on a 24 – Hour basis. There are no 
out of hours payments/subsidies for pharmacies who open long hours. The PCRS are not 
aware of a defined ‘standard hours’ under contract. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

 
Suzanne Doyle 
Primary Care Eligibility & Reimbursement Service 

Primary Care Reimbursement Service 

Exit 5, M50, North Road, Finglas, Dublin 11, D11 XKF3 

Tel:  01- 8647100 

 

Seirbhís Aisíoca Príomhchúraim 

Bealach amach 5 an M50, Án Bóthar Thuaidh, Fionnghlas, Baile Átha Cliath 11, D11 XKF3 

Guthán: 01 8647100 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 


